





Dear Student and Parent:

The Oak Middle School Yearbook sale has begun! We are excited to continue partnership with Casson-Foster Photographers for an exceptional product, which will help capture the many great memories our students are building on a daily basis. From field trips to sporting events, concerts to team activities, this yearbook promises to be the best one yet! You will receive a professional, full color book which will cover activities from September through April including many teams and events. As a parent, chances are, you don't often think about your school days until someone or something reminds you (like...having your own child in middle school!). Then, it's great to be able to get out your old yearbook and reminisce. Someday your kids will want to look back, too. Buy them a little time — buy them a yearbook! This is your opportunity to order your child's 2019 yearbook!

Please fill out the order form below, tear it off, and send it in to your child's homeroom teacher with a check made out to Oak Middle School.

Payment must be by check or money order. NO CASH ACCEPTED.

Sale Dates: Monday, January 21st - Monday, January 28th. The Cost is \$28.

Late orders will be accepted from January 29th - February 1st. The Cost is \$35.00

(PLEASE PRINT) STUDENT NAME	GRADE & TEAM
HOMEROOM #	TEACHER
☐ 2019 Yearbook If order is received by January 28th	@ \$2 8.00 =
☐ 2019 Yearbook If order is received after January 28th	@ \$35.00 = TOTAL

Make checks payable to OAK MIDDLE SCHOOL and deliver to your child's homeroom teacher. Questions? Call 508-841-1200 or email Matt Amdur MAmdur@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us or Derek Pizzuto DPizzuto@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us or see your homeroom teacher or the OMS website for an order form.